Subject: GTK 2.21.3 changes includes paths
Posted by dolik.rce on Sat, 18 Sep 2010 09:50:38 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi everyone!

Just a little warning: Starting with version 2.21.3 the gdk-pixbuf became independent module and
as a result the include files has been moved into different directory. To compile U++ correctly with
the newer gtk just add a new include path "/usr/include/gdk-pixbuf-2.0" into your build method.

So far | noticed this problem only in Ubuntu Maverick, but it'll eventually come to other distribution
sooner or later too. It would be nice if this path would be added to defaults to the various
packages we provide (debs, rpms, ebuild etc.) in advance to assure seamless upgrade for the
users.

Best regards,
Honza
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